
 

 

 

 

 
Friday 24th January 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

RE: West Side Story Theatre Trip 

 

Further to the letter we sent out in September regarding our theatre trip to see ‘West Side 

Story’ at the Birmingham Alexandra Theatre on Wednesday 2nd April, we now require the full 

amount of £21. The trip is part of Year 6’s annual preparation for our production in the summer. 

 

If you have already paid a deposit of £5, this means there is now £16 to pay; otherwise we will 

need the full amount of £21, by Friday 31st January. Please ensure you have paid on ParentPay 

and returned the permission slip below by this date.  

 

This is a voluntary contribution, however unless enough money is collected, the trip may have to 

be cancelled. If you need a bar code please contact the school office.  

 

The performance starts at 2.30pm so children will have lunch at school as normal. We anticipate 

being back at school by 6pm so please ensure your child is collected by an adult at this 

time. You will only be notified if we are running significantly later than this. 

 

Please let us know if you would like to help on the trip, as there are a limited number of spaces 

available. We will let you know if there is a ticket for you once we have received all replies. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 
YEAR 6 TRIP TO THE Birmingham Alexandra Theatre 

 

I give permission for my child:      Class:   to attend the trip 

and will collect them from school at 6pm. 

 

 

I have paid by ParentPay 

I have paid with a bar code from the school office 

 

I am able to help with this trip  

 

Signed:__________________________________________ 

Date:_________________________ 

 
 
 


